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From:   
Sent: 18 December 2020 12:27 
To:  
Subject: Geographic variations in B2C parcel delivery services  
 
Hello 
 
As you may have seen, Ofcom’s recent annual monitoring update on post included some discussion on geographic 
variations in B2C parcel delivery services (p13-15). This was based on information we collected from your company 
and from other operators. 
 
We have now produced the attached slide pack setting out these findings in more detail, which we are sharing with 
interested stakeholders.   
 
If you have any questions, please drop me a line. 
 
Best regards 

 
 
 

   
   
    
        
:: Ofcom 
   Riverside House 
   2a Southwark Bridge Road 
   London SE1 9HA 
   www.ofcom.org.uk 
 
:: Keep up with Ofcom on social media 

                

 
:: Stay connected during the coronavirus 

 
 




